
Counter Fraud & 
Corruption Policy (Tracked Changes)

Since presented to Members at the Audit, Governance & Standards Committee we have 
made some minor changes to wording within the policy.  In the main, these changes aim to 
maintain a consistent tone through the document and better reflect the Council’s attitude 
towards fraud and corruption.  The extracts below highlight those changes which are shown 
without highlight in the ‘clean’ version included in the prior appendix.
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